
    The Holidays Are Near! 

 

General Nash will be hosting a Lil’ Shopper’s 

Shoppe.  This shop gives children the 

opportunity to pick out their own inexpensive, high quality 

gifts for family and friends.   

 

Gifts will be priced from $0.25 to $10.00 with most priced 

under $5.00.  A Shopping Budget Envelope will come home 

in the next few weeks. 

 

The Holiday Shop will be held on 

Wednesday, December 6, 2017, 

In the Nash Library 

(This is a shopping day.  There will be no preview day.) 
 

 

 

You can also shop on Saturday, 

December 9th during Breakfast 

with Frosty. 


